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Dear Chair Dembrow,

Do you have first hand experience farming?  If not, maybe leaders should listen to those  effected. This does not
lessen the amount of fuel used. Why put so much strain on Oregon farmers when this doesn’t address the real
outcome desired, using less fuel?

Sincerely,

Lisa Perry
6591 Allen Rd
Mount Hood Parkdale, OR 97041
l.perry.88@gmail.com


